MRS BARRON'’S KINDERGARTEN NEWSLETTER

Friday, November 22, 2024

READING AND MATH: This week we learned all about the letter
Pp and our “red” words want, with and yellow . The week after
Thanksgiving we will learn about Uu (as in up) and our new word
you. This week in Math we finished our unit on Measurement
and practiced numbers up to 20. The week after Thanksgiving we
will begin a unit on Comparing Numbers. Please continue to
spend some time each night having your child practice writing the
letters and numbers we have worked on. It’'s really helping, let’s
keep it up!

*THANK YOU WHO ALL SENT IN JUICE FOR OUR
THANKSGIVING FEAST AND | HOPE EVERYONE HAS A
GREAT THANKSGIVING!!

UPCOMING DATES:
*November 25-29-Thanksgiving Holiday Break

*Please remember to send in a small dry snack for your child
each day and daily lunch slips.






